
Scan the QR code below and complete an online form, or contact us by
phone or email.

How to express your interest

021 121 4174

admin@collab.org.nz

Collaborative Aotearoa invites Lived Experience Advisors (LEAs) to join our
Collaborative Lived Experience Advisors Rōpū (CLEAR), a group offering peer
support, personal growth, and a voice in sustainable system change. LEAs
bring invaluable insights that bridge theory with real-world experience,
highlighting ways to make health services more responsive. 

Through CLEAR, we provide LEAs with peer support, development
opportunities, and a platform to influence Collaborative Aotearoa’s kaupapa,
enhancing community and whānau-centered decision-making. The Rōpū will
work closely with the Collaborative Aotearoa Board of Trustees.

The first round of submissions is due by 2nd December 2024; however, we will also
consider applications received after this date. For more information please reach out. 

Ngā mihi!  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C_O_qlcmwEG2uMKOgPAVcdN2Ybn4oLhLv8TFSixI-wFUQVRRQ01HVkJaRVBGNklSN1ZDMDlGR0gxWSQlQCN0PWcu

